
College of Arts and Sciences Committee on Academic Programs 
(ASCAP)  

Minutes for Meeting of October 12, 2009 
 

A scheduled meeting of ASCAP was held on Monday, October 12 at 3:00 p.m. in Holden Hall 129.  
Committee members present were:  Jim Clopton, Jerry Koch, Rich Rice, John Sager, and David Roach.  
Presenters were:  Christopher Witmore and Don Lavigne (Classical & Modern Languages & Literatures). 
 

1. The committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration the following proposal 
from Classical & Modern Languages & Literatures: 
• Add CLAS 3335 Archaeologies of the Classical World. 

 
2. The Department of Classical & Modern Languages & Literatures withdrew the following 

proposals from ASCAP consideration: 
• Include CLAS 3335 in the TTU Core List for courses that satisfy the Humanities 

Requirement.  
• Include CLAS 3335 in the TTU Core List for courses that satisfy the Multi-cultural 

Requirement.  
• Include CLAS 3335 in the TTU Core List for courses that satisfy the Visual and Performing 

Arts Requirement. 
 

3. The committee voted to table the following proposal from Classical & Modern Languages & 
Literatures pending revisions and further information: 
• Add CLAS 3335 in the TTU Core List for courses that satisfy the Social & Behavioral 

Sciences Requirement. 
 

4. The committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration the following proposals 
from Geosciences: 

• Change Course Number (from GEOL 4420 to GEOL 4325) and Change Credit Hours. 
• Change Course Number (from GCH 2303 to GEOL 3303).  

 
5. The committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration the following proposal 

from History: 
• Add HIST 4386 Slavery in Africa.   

This course was previously proposed and approved as HIST 4384.  Another History course 
was proposed with this same number, so the number for Slavery in Africa was changed to 
HIST 4386. 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of ASCAP is scheduled for Monday, October 26, for proposals that 
reach the committee and the Dean’s office by Monday, October 19. 
 


